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Comments: Dear Ms. Linda Jackson,

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the company and

its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. They've volunteered their

time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The company's track record of following through

on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold

Project.

After reviewing the DEIS using the tools provided by the U.S. Forest Service, I believe Alternative 2 is the best

option moving forward. It limits the project footprint, keeps traffic away from key waterways, improves water

quality and is economically feasible. The project would also provide key economic benefits to the region, such as

family-wage jobs and a boost to the local tax base, as well as environmental restoration. Midas Gold currently is

the only company with a feasible plan to fix the long-standing legacy issues at the site, such as blocked fish

passage and degraded water quality. I feel confident Midas Gold will follow through on its promises to restore the

site because of federal and state financial assurance laws. The regulations will require Midas Gold to set aside

the necessary funds for restoration and reclamation before any mining begins.

There has been more than sufficient time to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project. I encourage the U.S. Forest

Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and adopt Alternative two as the preferred alternative.

Thanks for your Consideration,

Name: Richard Brody


